
 

 

Belvedere Family Community: Pastor Justin visiting Las Vegas Cheon Shim Won 
 
Justin Okamoto 
February 22, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

I wanted to inform you that I will be attending a seven-day Cheon Shim Won workshop in Las Vegas 

after our HJ Nuri this coming Sunday. I will be accompanying Senior Pastor Naokimi. 

 

During my time in Las Vegas, I may be less reachable. If you need assistance, please contact Pastor Daryl 

or Pastor Mika. 

 

This workshop is a great opportunity for me to pray and connect with Heavenly Parent and True Parents 

through the LV Cheon Shim Won. Please pray that I have a life-giving experience. 

 

I will be back before our next community gathering so I will look forward to seeing you then! 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 


